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The month of February has 

arrived; the weeks are 

certainly flying by.  

Tomorrow we celebrate 

Groundhog Day and 

wonder with anticipation 

if ‘he’ will see his shadow or not.  Regardless of 

the weather outside the climate inside is warm 

and inviting.  The students continue to work 

hard on their personal learning goals with 

teachers supporting them in every way.   

STU Athletes 

On January 30th, over twenty-five Saint Thomas 

athletes visited our school as guest readers.  

After reading, our students had an opportunity 

to ask the athletes 

questions about their 

sport.  Thank you to 

Saint Thomas Athletic 

Director Mike Eagles and 

Madame Gauvin for setting this up for us.   

Home & School Meeting 

Our next Home & School Meeting will be 

February 20th at 5:30 pm.  

New members are always 

welcome to attend our 

meetings.  This meeting 

will be dedicated to our 

Winter Carnival.  Hope to see you there!   

PSSC 

The Parent School Support Committee will meet 

again on Monday, February 20th at 6:15 pm.  

We will be discussing the School Improvement 

Plan and reviewing the Positive Learning and 

Working Environment Plan.   

Bottle Drive 

Miss Holland’s Grade 3s, Mrs. 

Penney’s ¾ and Ms. 

Ward/O’Leary’s Grade 4 classes 

will be holding a bottle drive on 

Saturday, Feb. 25th.  

Families can drop off 

their recyclables at the school 

from 9:00 am until noon.   

Popcorn Sales 

We will hold two popcorn sales in 

February.  The first will take place 

on Feb. 9th and the second on Feb. 

23rd.  Each bag is $1.  Money is 

collected the day prior to each popcorn sale.   

Candygrams 

The grade five students will be 

selling candygrams from February 1st to 

February 9th.  Each candygram is $1.  All 

proceeds go to the grade 5 year end trip.   
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Lego Club  

Mrs. Taggart and Madame Bright are running a 

LEGO club each 

Thursday at lunch 

throughout the 

months of January, 

February and 

March.  Anyone in 

grades 2-5 who enjoys using their imagination 

and building with lego is welcome to join!   

Jersey Day 

The grade five students are hosting a Jersey Day 

on Friday, February 17th.  Anyone who would 

like to wear their favorite sports team jersey on 

that day is welcome to 

participate.  A $1 donation is 

appreciated; all funds raised 

go to the grade five year 

end trip.   

Pink Shirt Day 

On Wednesday, 

February 22nd we will 

be celebrating Pink 

Shirt day.  If you would 

like to order a pink shirt 

for your son or 

daughter you may do so using the order form 

sent home last week.  If your child already owns 

a pink shirt they can wear it on that day.   

 

March Break 

Schools will be closed from 

March 6th – 10th for March 

Break.  Classes will resume on 

March 13th.   

 

 

 

 
Dates to Remember 

Feb. 1st – Candygrams go sale today 

Feb. 2nd - Groundhog Day  

Feb. 9th – Popcorn Sale  

Feb. 14th – Valentine’s Day 

Feb. 16th -  World Read Aloud Day 

Feb. 17th – Jersey Day  

Feb. 20th – Home & School Meeting 

5:30 pm  

Feb. 20th -  PSSC Meeting 6:15 pm  

Feb. 22nd – Pink Shirt Day  

Feb. 23rd – Popcorn Sale  

Feb. 24th – Professional Learning for 

staff no classes for students 

Feb. 25th – Bottle Drive  

Feb. 28th – Shrove Tuesday 

 

 


